
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

MANOR PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Autumn Term Newsletter 
 

 

Stars of the 
Week 

(since the last news 
letter) 
 

Robins:  
Luca and Maria 
Swans: 
Hattie and Tom 
Owls: 
Imogen and 
Cooper 
Penguins: 
Lucy and Jacob 
Lunchtimes: 
Faith, Will, 
Cerise and Eden 
H 
Headteacher:  
Manor Football 
Team – Jack R, 
Jack C, Harrison, 
Harry W, James, 
Deleena, Victoria 
and Isabelle G 
 
 
 
Parent Link Governor: 
Mr Tim Evers 
Email: 
TEvers@manor.staffs.sch.uk 

 
 

 

PTA Update 
Thank you to everyone who attended our Haunted School 

Evening. We hope that you all enjoyed yourselves.  Many thanks 

to the parents, friends and members of staff who helped the 

PTA Members to run the event. 

 

The next date for your diary is our Christmas Shopping Event 

on Wednesday 16th November, 2:00 - 4:00pm.  Please pop in to 

pick up a few presents: Phoenix cards and gift wrap, 'Younique' 

cosmetics, 'Handmade Hair Accessories by Stephanie', craft 

items from 'Doyle's Handcrafted Creations' and to enjoy a 

mince pie.  Also on sale will be a selection of bargain second 

hand books.  We hope to see you there! 

 

Details of our Christmas Fayre, to be held on Friday 2nd 

December, 6:00 

- 8:00pm, will be available soon.  In the meantime, please set 

aside any good quality, unwanted items that you feel able to 

donate to our tombola stalls.  Children are invited to come to 

school in non-uniform on Friday 25th November, in return for 

tombola donations.   

 

Thanks to your generous support so far this financial year, we 

are now in a position to donate money for 4 laptops to the 

school.  Hopefully, by the end of our Christmas events we will be 

well on our way to purchasing a couple more! 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support. 

Friends of the Manor PTA 

Parent Forum 
The first parent forum of this school year was held last week 

and I would like to thank those who came along to discuss any 

issues they had and Miss Rogers who has taken on the role of 

developing parental partnership with school. The minutes and my 

responses where relevant will be sent out today. The next forum 

will be held on Friday December 9th at 2.30pm. All are welcome 

to join. The broader the spectrum of views we can hear the 

more democratic we can be in the way we respond. If you can’t 

make it then do get in touch with anything that concerns you or 

that you think might be able to improve our school in any way. 

We will always listen to new ideas.  


